
 

          

July 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I would like to thank you all so much for your continued support over the last academic year.  This 

year has been such a great success and we are delighted to announce that ‘Harmonize Academy 

continues to be an outstanding school for the third time since opening’. This follows an Ofsted visit 

in early May. 

 

The report emphasised that, ‘The school’s values of ‘trust, respect, compassion and forgiveness’ 

are evident in all aspects of its work’ and that students ‘feel that staff genuinely care about their 

well-being. As a result, pupils feel happy and safe. Pupils are given a fresh start at this nurturing 

school.’ 

I would like to thank all our students for their outstanding progress, commitment and behaviour 

over the last year.   

We have also enjoyed some VIP visits this term. We were honoured to welcome the new Lord 

Mayor of Liverpool, Councillor Barbara Murray. During her visit, the Lord Mayor met with students 

and staff, and toured the school facilities. The Lord Mayor congratulated all the staff and students 

on achieving a third outstanding Ofsted saying, ‘Thank you for all you do if I can help in any way, I 

will’. 

 

In the same week, Harmonize Academy had the pleasure of hosting two teachers from Realschule 

auf dem Röddenberg Secondary School in Osterode am Harz, Lower Saxony, Germany. This was part 

of the UK-German Connection cultural exchange programme which works to bring young people 

together.  

 



 

Before the end of term, there are a few events taking place which I’d like to tell you about.  

Tuesday 15th July: End of Year Trip Day  

Students will be participating in activity trips from 09.00 am to 1.00 pm.  Lunch will be provided 

and school will close at 1.00 pm. Mr Wynn Ridge, Assistant Principal will give out a separate letter 

and permission form for the trips. 

Wednesday 16th July:  Parent/Carer Review Day  

You and your child are invited to meet with Harmonize Teaching staff to discuss his/her school report 

and progress. Appointments are available between 9.00 am and 5.30 pm and it will take up to an 

hour for you to meet with the teachers. This is also an opportunity for you to receive your child’s 

targets for next year and to sign a new School/Home Agreement. Please contact school and let us 

know what time you would like to visit T 0151 203 1934 or email admin@harmonizeacademy.org 

Your child must accompany you to the interview.  Students only need to attend school for their 

review day appointments.  We look forward to seeing you on Review Day. 

Harmonize Academy is finishing for the summer holiday on Thursday 17th July at 12 noon. 

 

2025/2026  

School re-opens for years 9 and 10 students on Wednesday 3rd September and for year 11 

students on Thursday 4th September 2025. 

New Academic Year 2025/2026 

Please see your child’s return to school times below and term dates enclosed. 

Please remember, the Harmonize School day begins with Breakfast Club at 8.30 am and lessons start 

at 9.00 am.  Please ring 0151 203 1934 if your child cannot attend.  Students who have not arrived 

by 9.00 am will receive a text home if you do not contact the school in advance. 

 

On behalf of myself and all the staff at Harmonize Academy, I hope you and all the students enjoy a 
wonderful summer holiday and that they return refreshed for an exciting year ahead. 
 

With warmest best wishes, 

 

 

Mrs Marie McConville 

Principal 

 

Contacts: T 0151 203 1934 • M 07983 460815 • E admin@harmonizeacademy.org 
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Harmonize Academy 

 

Return to school dates September 2025 

 

STUDENTS STARTING Year 9 and 10:  

 

Wednesday 3rd September: 9.00 am – 1.30 pm - Only year 9 and 10 to attend 

Thursday 4th September: Year 9 and 10 - Do Not Attend 

Friday 5th September: 9.00 am – 2.30 pm – All students attend 

 

STUDENTS STARTING Year 11:  

 

Wednesday 3rd September: Year 11 - Do Not Attend 

Thursday 4th September: 9.00 am – 1.30 pm - Only year 11 to attend 

Friday 5th September: 9.00 am – 2.30 pm – All students to attend 

 
 

  



Harmonize Academy Term Dates 2025-26 
 

Autumn Term 2025 

Starts:   Wednesday 3rd September [Years 9 and 10] 

    Thursday 4th September [Year 11] 

Half term:   Monday 27th October - Friday 31st October 

School re-opens: Monday 3rd November 

Ends:   Friday 19th December 

 

Spring Term 2026 

Starts:   Monday 5th January  

Half term:    Monday 16th February - Friday 20th February 

School re-opens: Monday 23rd February 

Ends:   Friday 27th March 

 

Summer Term 2026 

Starts:   Monday 13th April 

May Day:   Monday 4th May – School Closed 

Half term:   Monday 25th May - Friday 29th May 

School re-opens: Monday 1st June 

Ends:   Wednesday 15th July 

 


